
In February…

Join us Sunday morning as
we seek to learn more about

R-E-S-P-E-C-T!
Disclaimer: you just may hear
Aretha belting out her song
through the hallways as we

go deeper discussing how we
can show others they are
important by what we say

and do!

Sundays, 11-12 p in Room #112

Do you

love

working

with

children?

If so, then HPC Children’s

Ministry would LOVE your help!

Our nursery is open on Sundays

from 8:45-10:30 AM and would

LOVE more volunteers!

Our Children’s Hour from 11-12 p

on Sundays would LOVE more

volunteers working with our

K-5th grade children!

Contact Stacy McClelland at

dcm@hendersonvillepc.org or

828-692-3211 for more details!

mailto:dcm@hendersonvillepc.org


1 little, 2 little, 3 little children
Love to hear stories

And many sweet allegories!

Would you like to volunteer for storytime in
March through May with Creative

Beginnings Preschool?

If you might be interested in being a
storyteller in our preschool classrooms,

please contact Stacy McClelland via email
at dcm@hendersonvillepc.org or church

phone at (828) 692-3211.

mailto:dcm@hendersonvillepc.org

